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BONUS: This edition contains an excerpt from Steven Pressfield's The Profession.

Brilliant at war, a master of politics, and a charismatic lover, Alcibiades was Athens’ favorite son and the
city’s greatest general.

A prodigal follower of Socrates, he embodied both the best and the worst of the Golden Age of Greece. A
commander on both land and sea, he led his armies to victory after victory.

But like the heroes in a great Greek tragedy, he was a victim of his own pride, arrogance, excess, and
ambition. Accused of crimes against the state, he was banished from his beloved Athens, only to take up
arms in the service of his former enemies.

For nearly three decades, Greece burned with war and Alcibiades helped bring victories to both sides — and
ended up trusted by neither.

Narrated from death row by Alcibiades’ bodyguard and assassin, a man whose own love and loathing for his
former commander mirrors the mixed emotions felt by all Athens, Tides of War tells an epic saga of an
extraordinary century, a war that changed history, and a complex leader who seduced a nation.
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From reader reviews:

Rodney Mitchell:

The book Tides of War can give more knowledge and also the precise product information about everything
you want. Why then must we leave a good thing like a book Tides of War? Several of you have a different
opinion about book. But one aim that will book can give many info for us. It is absolutely right. Right now,
try to closer with the book. Knowledge or details that you take for that, you could give for each other; you
can share all of these. Book Tides of War has simple shape but the truth is know: it has great and massive
function for you. You can search the enormous world by open and read a book. So it is very wonderful.

Pamela Garcia:

This Tides of War book is just not ordinary book, you have after that it the world is in your hands. The
benefit you will get by reading this book will be information inside this publication incredible fresh, you will
get information which is getting deeper you read a lot of information you will get. This Tides of War without
we realize teach the one who reading it become critical in contemplating and analyzing. Don't possibly be
worry Tides of War can bring when you are and not make your case space or bookshelves' turn out to be full
because you can have it inside your lovely laptop even cellphone. This Tides of War having great
arrangement in word and also layout, so you will not really feel uninterested in reading.

Maria Green:

Your reading 6th sense will not betray anyone, why because this Tides of War publication written by well-
known writer we are excited for well how to make book that may be understand by anyone who all read the
book. Written throughout good manner for you, dripping every ideas and publishing skill only for eliminate
your personal hunger then you still skepticism Tides of War as good book but not only by the cover but also
through the content. This is one guide that can break don't evaluate book by its include, so do you still
needing an additional sixth sense to pick this!? Oh come on your looking at sixth sense already told you so
why you have to listening to a different sixth sense.

Harold Young:

Is it an individual who having spare time then spend it whole day by means of watching television programs
or just resting on the bed? Do you need something new? This Tides of War can be the reply, oh how comes?
The new book you know. You are and so out of date, spending your free time by reading in this fresh era is
common not a geek activity. So what these books have than the others?
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